
Press Release – 11/2/2020 

The Texas Department of State Health Services has reported two additional fatalities from 
COVID-19 bringing our total to six deaths.  They reported that we have added no additional new 
cases in the last four days with our confirmed case total remaining at 137. 

Our 14-day total of new cases is now below 30 but we are not permitted to apply for an 
exemption to the facial covering requirement until the 12th.  Please remember to wear your 
masks, particularly when inside or not able to maintain at least six feet distance from others.  
Continue to use good disinfectant practices and use hand sanitizer.  

Also, please remember all of these victims and their families in your prayers.  


